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Construction begins on US 12 in Grays Harbor County next week 
 
ABERDEEN –A busy section of US 12 is getting a facelift this summer.  Starting as early as Monday, May 
7, contractor crews working for the Washington State Department of Transportation will begin 
preparatory work to repave nearly 7 miles of state highway between Aberdeen and Central Park. Crews 
will also make repairs to the driving surface of the Wynoochee River Bridge.  
 
What drivers can expect  

 Nighttime, single lane closures during paving operations each weeknight from 7 p.m. to 7 a.m. 
each following day. Work is weather dependent. 

 Repairs to the Wynoochee River Bridge will occur mid-summer and require overnight, one-way 
alternating traffic. 

 
This work kicks off one of two construction projects on US 12. 
 

 
 
Hyperlink within the release: 

 Facelift: http://www.wsdot.wa.gov/Regions/Olympic/Construction/#grays  
 One of two construction projects: https://wsdotblog.blogspot.com/2018/04/us-12-gears-up-for-

paving-culvert-work.html  
 
### 
 
WSDOT keeps people, businesses and the economy moving by operating and improving the state's 
transportation systems. To learn more about what we're doing, go to www.wsdot.wa.gov/news for 
pictures, videos, news and blogs. Real time traffic information is available at wsdot.com/traffic or by 
dialing 511.   
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